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U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary-First District, Northern Region 
 

Flotilla 11-9 

Martha’s Vineyard  

  

MEETING MINUTES 
21 January 2017 

Station Menemsha Training Room 

   

Fellowship - 0930 

  

Call to Order – 1000 VFC Glenn DeBlase 

Pledge of Allegiance 

  

Auxiliary Members Present: 
G. DeBlase, J. Berini, D. Teel, H. Marlin, W. Iacono, B. Hepfler, C. Scott, K. Kukolich, D. 

Pothier 

 

 Guests Present:  W. Dullea. 

 

Discussion 
 

Vice Flotilla Commander’s Comments, News & Updates 

 

 District 1 D-Train scheduled for February 3, 4, &5
th

, 2017.  Refer to website: 

http://www.d1dtrain.org/index.html for additional info. 

 N-Train is currently scheduled for January 22-29, 2017 in St. Louis, MO.  Refer to 

website: http://cgaux.org/leadership/cal_ne.php  for more info. 

 Sta. Menemsha is still in need of food service help.  If interested, please see Tim Carroll 

regarding obtaining the necessary training, etc. 

 J. Berini, and D. Pothier are watchstanding at Sta. Menemsha.  Additional help is needed.  

Please see David or Joe if interested. 

 Sta. Menemsha has donated/allowed us to use their flag for the Pledge of Allegiance, 

ceremonies, etc.   

 Continuing Education/Member Training - CPR class will be offered through Sta. 

Menemsha in Spring 2017.  Please standby for additional info. 

 CG Auxiliary Crew assistance is needed on Block Island.  Please see VFC DeBlase if 

interested. 

 It was motioned and seconded that $100 be donated from the Flotilla bank account to the 

Sta. Menemsha morale fund. 

 It was motioned/seconded that the flotilla standing rules be approved. 

 

Old/Other News 

 

 Chris Scott - Boating Safety Course to the offered again this Spring (2017).  Please see 

Chris, if interested. 

 FSO-FN K. Kukolich stated that there is currently $689 in Flotilla bank account. 

 

http://www.d1dtrain.org/index.html
http://cgaux.org/leadership/cal_ne.php
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Next meeting is scheduled for Saturday, 18 February 2017, Training Room, Station Menemsha 

  

The meeting was adjourned at 1100. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Derrick Teel, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


